
   

Councillor Advice Surgery  
Barrow Parish Council will hold an Advice Surgery prior to 
its Council Meeting on Monday 29 January 2024.  

This will provide an opportunity for residents to meet with 
their Parish Councillors in person to answer questions and 
discuss local issues.  

The surgery will be held in Whalley Old  

Grammer School from 6:00 pm to 6:30 pm  
In addition, residents can also attend the Parish Council 
meetings which are held every two months (details can be 
found on the Council’s Website).  

Council meetings are also held in Whalley Old Grammar 
School from 6.30pm.  The agendas for which are displayed 
on the main parish noticeboard and on the Council’s 
Website.  

  

  


